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Note No 087
The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, and has the honour to transmit the attached information from the United Kingdom regarding the implementation of Human Rights Council Resolution A/HRC/28/L.22 on the contribution of the Human Rights Council to the special session of the General Assembly on the world drug problem, to be held in 2016.
The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
21 May 2015

Mr Robert Husbands
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
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